June 2012

Christ. We thank God for the doors He has opened to us since
oUr ministry in two new churches. as well as visit some of our
fill up with both meetings and ministry opportunities.

our last letter. V
supporting chure

[ want to thank all of you for pray ing.ﬁor my knee It is doing much better, and I will soon be back to full
tor said that it usually takes about 6 months for the cartilage to rebuild, so I am halfway there

Last Sunday eﬁ‘enin?g, Ié)reéched in a new church and we saw several decisions. One lady came to the Lord for
salvation! We have been able to help out this church with some work, and hope to be finished here in about a
week.

There are many miles of travel scheduleél forithe next couple of months. We will be ministering in churches in
Louisiana, Oklahoma, and Ohio. These are things that have been added in just the last two months. We are so

We have been ahle\o speak W1th pcople and glve out many tracts. We ask that you pray that these folks will turn
to the Lord. Some waLallow us tb talk W1th them, but others are not open at all. Keep giving the Gospel and

pray. Some will hear.

\

Please pray for these requests when you tilinkfbf us:
1. Salvation for Anna, Amy, James, Mike, J.L., and Marie
2. The completion of building projects on Pohnpei
3. New supporting churches
4. Health and Safety

Thank you for your prayers,
Jack and Melinda




